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I have voted by mail in Oregon elections since I moved here more than 25 years ago.  

It has been a safe, convenient way for me to exercise my rights as a U.S. citizen to 

vote in local, state, and federal elections.  The call for in-person voting and requiring 

voters to present identification is a proven means to limit the exercise of the right to 

vote.  Please do not overturn Oregon's proven vote by mail elections.   


